
Notice of Legislative 

Delegation Public Meetings 
                                                                     

 

 

         

September 24, 2013                                                                              Contact:  Patty Harrison 

                                                                                                              352-540-6074 or email: 

       harrison.patty@flsenate.gov 

  

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

Senator Wilton Simpson, Chairman of the Pasco, Hernando, and Sumter County Legislative 

Delegations, announces the annual Legislative Delegation public meetings for the 2014 Legislative 

Session. The public meetings are held to receive testimony from other elected officials, 

organizations and the general public. The meeting dates, times, and locations are: 

 
 

Hernando County Legislative Delegation 

Date: Monday, October 14, 2013 

Time: 1:00PM - 4:00PM 

Location: Brooksville City Hall 

City Commission Chamber Rm. 

201 Howell Avenue 

Brooksville, FL 34601 
 

 

Sumter County Legislative Delegation 

Date: Tuesday, October 29, 2013  

Time: 2:00PM – 4:00PM 

Location: Sumter County Governmental Complex 

7375 Powell Road 

Wildwood, FL 34785 

 

Pasco County Legislative Delegation 

Date: Wednesday January 22, 2014 

Time: 1:00PM – 5:00PM 

Location: Charles S. Rushe Middle School 

18654 Mentmore Blvd 

Land O’Lakes, FL 34638 

 

Decisions regarding local legislation for the 2014 Legislative Session will be made at this time. 

All proposals for local bills will be presented at the hearing and accompanied by a Resolution from 

the local government supporting the proposed legislation. This information must be submitted to 

Senator Simpson’s office, P O Box 938, Brooksville, FL 34605. 

 

If you would like to be placed on the printed agenda, please contact Senator Simpson’s office at 

harrison.patty@flsenate.gov or at 352-540-6074. You may also complete a Speaker’s Form on the 

day of the meeting and you will be afforded time to speak in the order in which it was received.   

 

If you would like more information regarding this meeting, please contact Patty Harrison at the 

above information or contact Judy Parker at: parker.judy@flsenate.gov or 727-816-1120. 
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